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From: John Danker 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: Electric Security Plan 
Received: 1/9/2015 9:39:00 PM 
Message: 
Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Thomas W. Johnson, 

Dear PUCO Chairman, 

I would like to comment on the proposed "Electric Security Plan", Case number 14-1297-EL-SSO. 

I strongly disapprove of this proposal. First Energy should not be entitled to this bailout, since only they 
are responsible for these losses.This proposal is anticompetitive, giving First Energy the ability to 
unfairly undercut more efficient energy producers like wind and natural gas. 

Sincerely, 
John Denker 

Sincerely, 

John Denker 
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From: Barbara DeLuca 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: CaseNo.l4-1297-EL-SSO 
Received: 1/12/2015 2:19:02 PM 
Message: 
Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Thomas W. Johnson, 

Please accept these comments in opposing First Energy's proposal to lock in local providers into paying 
premium prices instead of buying power on the regional, wholesale market. A 15 year term for this 
contract term is ludicrous. Why lock the consumers into this obligation to bail out First Energy?? 

Please consider the already heavy burden that housing and utilities has on Ohioans and are inability to 
choose from alternate energy suppliers (not) . Put the citizens interests first. We're stretched thin already 
- especially those of us on fixed income. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara DeLuca 
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From: Nancy Roffey 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: Proposted rate inccrease 
Received: 1/10/2015 9:54:48 PM 
Message: 
Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Thomas W. Johnson, 

No, no and no....Isn't enough that the governor eliminated any new energy funding....Such greed! 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Roffey 
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From: randy simpUcan 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: Case No: 14-1297-EL-SSO 
Received: 1/10/2015 12:53:07 PM 
Message: 
Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Thomas W. Johnson, 

As i understand the facts. First Energy wants a rate hike to cover a potential reduction in profit, at the 
expense of the consumer. 

Please do the right thing and say "No" to the requested rate hike. 

If First Energy cannot compete in the open and free market, then they need to change the way they 
operate (and i don't mean lobby harder). 

Thank you for your time and considerations. 

Sincerely, 

randy simplican 

file://appsrv/Attachments/ContactManagementSystem/emailpool/311961/311961.html 1/12/2015 

file://appsrv/Attachments/ContactManagementSystem/emailpool/311961/311961.html


Page 1 of 1 

From: Deborah AbdulRahim 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: Proprosed First Energy Hike 
Received: 1/10/2015 7:38:21 AM 
Message: 
Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Thomas W. Johnson, 

Utilities have almost become a luxury for some elderly Americans and this fact is most unfortunate. 
However, it would be detrimental and heartless to propose a price hike for First Energy when the price is 
already unmanageable for most Ohioans. I'm asking that PUCO put a stop to this proposal; examine 
what is occurring now and stop First Energy. 
Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 

Deborah AbdulRahim 
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